
 

Headteacher:  Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS 
jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk 

Caldy Road 
West Kirby 

Wirral 
CH48 2HE 

Telephone:  0151 625 6993 
E-mail:  Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

AVALON SCHOOL EDUCATIONAL TRUST Registered Charity N° 1088050 
 

1st March 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Joseph and the Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat Performances 

 
Rehearsals for the junior production of “Joseph” are well underway and the children are eager to share 
with you, what they have learned. 
 
The evening performances on Tuesday 29th, Wednesday 30th and Thursday 31st March will begin at 
5.45pm (doors open at 5.30pm) and will last for just over one hour. Refreshments will be served in the 
courtyard area outside the hall before the performances commence.  
 
Tickets go on sale from today and are at a maximum of 100 tickets per performance. There will be 
unreserved seating although parents or family members who have disability or health circumstances and 
require special seating consideration should let the office know when you order your tickets.  
 
Tickets will be £2.50 for adults and £1.50 for children. Any tickets for Avalon children, past or present are 
free. There will be no limit to the number of tickets that people can purchase. You may, of course, purchase 
tickets for any of the performances. To purchase tickets please complete and return the attached order 
form to the school office.  Payment options are detailed on the order form. The last date to purchase tickets 
will be Thursday 24th March. Unfortunately owing to restrictions on the performance licence we will not be 
able to produce a DVD of the whole show.  We will, however, record excerpts of the dress rehearsal which 
will be uploaded on the school website for parents to view.  
 
The staff team are working very hard to make sure that the children know all of their parts and perform to 
the best of their ability. As always, we really appreciate your support at home too. We look forward to 
welcoming all our families and friends and to celebrate with the children, at what promises to be, a fabulous 
production! 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 
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TICKET ORDER FORM 
Last Order Date – Thursday 24th March 

 
Child’s Name:  Class:  

 

Performance Date  Number of Adult 
Tickets 

£2.50 per ticket 

Number of Child 
Tickets 

£1.50 per ticket 

Number of 
Avalon Child 
tickets FREE 

Tuesday 29th March 5.45pm    

Wednesday 30th March 5.45pm    

Thursday 31st March 5.45pm    

 
Payment of tickets can be made in the following ways: 
 

• By cheque made out to Avalon School (please enclose with order form) 
 

• By internet banking using the following bank details: 
 

Bank Name:   Lloyds 
Account Name:  Avalon School Educational Trust 
Account N°:   03074431 
Sort Code:   30-15-52 

 
Ref: Your school account reference – Joseph  

 

• For Reception to Year 5 children ONLY, the total cost of your tickets can be added to your next 
invoice. 

Unfortunately we are unable to accept payment in cash 
 
Total payment to be made: £ 

 
Payment method (please tick the method you have used): 

Cheque (enclosed) Payable to Avalon School  

Internet Banking  

School Invoice (Reception to Year 5 ONLY)  

 
Signed:  Dated:  

 


